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WASHINGTON COASTAL DUNGENESS CRAB INDUSTRY NOTICE 
 

January 9, 2017 

 

Due to delay in the start of fishing, WDFW will modify the haul boat provisions so that fishers may use a 
haul boat to assist in setting their gear until 8:00 a.m. on January 13, 2017. 
 
All other provisions of the haul boat regulation remain in effect. 
 
 

 


